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NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MI^RALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

B I L L RICHARDSON Joanna Prukop 
Governor Cabinet Secretary 

May 05, 2005 M i ? s m i r e 

Oil Conservation Division 

Carolyn Doran Haynes 
Rice Operating Company 
122 West Taylor 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 

Re: Sites with confirmed Groundwater Contamination 

Dear Ms. Haynes: 

Pursuant to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division rule 19.15.1.19 
(Rule 19) Prevention and Abatement of Water Pollution requires all 
responsible persons who are abating water pollution in excess ofthe 
standards shall do so pursuant to an abatement plan approved by the director. 

Therefore, Rice Operating Company is hereby required to submit individual 
abatement plans for OCD approval by July 15, 2005 for each of the 
following sites: 

EME Sites; 

H-13 UL H Sec 13,T20s,R36E 1R0429 
M-9 UL M Sec 9, T20s, R37E 1R0331 
P-6 UL P Sec 6, T20s, R37E 1R0422 
Jct. N-5 UL N Sec 5, T20S, R37E 1R0427-90 
Jct. M-16-1 UL M Sec 16, T20S,R37E 1R0427-93 
Jct. K-33-1 UL K Sec 33,T19S,R37E 1R0427-92 
Jct. A-20 UL A Sec 20, T20S, R37E 1R0427-89 
Jct. K-6 UL K Sec 6, T20S, R37E 1R0427-88 
Marathon Barber EOL UL E Sec 5, T20S, R37E 1R0427-91 

jct. D-l leak UL D Sec. 1,T20S,R36E not assigned 
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BD Sites: 

ZacharyHintonEOL UL O 
Jct. J-26 UL J 
Jct. F-17 UL F 
Jct. 1-27 UL I 
ict^=2fiL__ UL N_ 
jct. E-3 

Sec 12, T22S, R37E 
Sec 26, T21S, R37E 
Sec 17,T21S,R37E 
Sec 27, T21S, R37E 
-Sec 29, T21S>R37E_ 

UL E Sec 3, T22S, R37E 

1R0426-36 
1R0426-40 ^ — N 

1R0426-35 
1R0426-37 
1R0426-53 7 

Justis Sites: 

jct. L - l 
SWD H-2 

UL L Sec 1,T25S,R37E 1R0423-0 
UL H Sec 2, T26s, R37E 1R0423-01 

Hobbs Sites: 

Jct. F-29-1A 
1-29 Vent 

UL F Sec29,T18S,R38E 
UL I Sec29,T18S,R38E 

not assigned 
not assigned 

After OCD receives the plans each site will be assigned a new Abatement 
Plan number (AP#) for tracking purposes. I f you have any questions please 
do not hesitate to contact me at 505-476-3493 or E-mail 
DJSanchez@state.nm.us; or contact Wayne Price of my staff at 505-476-
3487 or e-mail WPRICE@state.nm.us. 

Sincerely; 

Daniel Sanchez 
Enforcement and Compliance Manager 
DS/wp 

Cc: OCD Hobbs office 


